Letter from Walter O’Malley to John Cashmore
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Jenuary 13, 1955.

Hon. John Cashwore,

President of Borough of Brooklyn,
21 Borough Hell,

Brooklyn, N. Y.

Dear Jobn:

Enclosed is letter I received from your friend, Wayne Hasll in
Texas.

Can we get together for a serious talk on the stadium, Our
situstion is really acute, We were also unhappy to learn this rorning
that the admissions tax which we underatood from Mayor Wegner to be
temporary until State relief was grented, 12 not one of the "nuisance”
taxes he plana on mbolishing. You fix the date and I will be there.

Beat to you John, and to Edythe.

Sincerely,

Walter F. O'Melley,
President.
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